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Merry Christmas everyone!
I hope you all enjoyed your Thanksgiving
and are now looking forward to Christmas. 

Merry Christmas everyone!Merry Christmas everyone!

As always the Social club and all the residents who 
helped put on a wonderful Thanksgiving dinner! 
Thank you Roger and Debbie for all of your hard 
work and to the Heiler’s for the monetary gift that 
provides our holiday meals. 

The Woman’s 
Holiday 
Ornament 
exchange was a 
great success! 
Debby, Lydia, 
Cissy, and 
Carlos worked 
for months 

and did an amazing job! 
$1,400 was raised for young 
woman with cancer and a 
lot of gifts for toys for tots. I 
will be fi rst in line to get my 
ticket next year. 

Don’t forget the monthly Birthday cake 
and ice cream on the second Sunday of 
each month. This is a very nice time to 
socialize with your neighbors. Thank 
you to Cathy, Becky, Cissy, and Brian for 
taking the time to put this on for everyone.

Toys for Tots has been 
collected a few times already. 
Making it the beginning of 
successful toy drive. There is 
still a few weeks left so please 
feel free to donate. Toys for 
Tots thanks you!

View Newsletter Online at:
http://www.fl oridacommunities.com/
content.asp?tag=orangewood-lakes-
newsletter



If you have problems or concerns with Duke Energy, Waste Management or your
water and sewer I have enclosed the phone numbers for your convience.

We have no control over these utility companies.

Duke Energy 800-700-8744
Waste Management 727-847-9100

New Port Richey Water 727-841-4536

I put a recycling bin in the clubhouse. Please put only plastic in 
bin do your part and recycle your plastic bottles etc. when in the 

clubhouse. This is great for our environment.

Have you noticed our new friend the coyote by the shuffl eboard courts to distract the
ducks from messing on our beautifully resurfaced courts.

Also, we want to remind all residents not to feed the ducks.

Don’t Be the Reciever of Bad News

Residents are responsible for the maintenanace of their lot. This includes 
powerwashing home and driveways, fl owerbeds, cleaning gutters, and clutter in 

your carport. There is no excuse with this weather. We need to make the community 
beautiful for Santa and the New Year. If you need help let us know. 

Please keep your dog on a leash at all times. If you want to let your
fur baby run we have the dog park on Greenlawn Dr. 

This is a great place to live!
Heres to 2022


